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NEWSLETTER

Student led conferences are taking place on Thursday 30th July 2020 from 1:00pm to 7:20pm. 

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 12.30PM ON THIS DAY, and children will need to be picked up at

this time, so that the teachers can start their meetings on time.   Carol Plewinski from Kids

K’nection will be available to supervise your child/children from 12.30pm on this day - please

contact Carol on Ph: 021 832 181 to book your child in. Booking times for the meetings can be

made online at www.schoolinterviews.co.nz using the School Event Code 3bcb5.

These meetings are an opportunity for parents, students and teachers to discuss your child’s

progress and achievement, and to set goals for the remainder of the year.   We believe that

students should be fully involved in these discussions, talking about their achievements and

next steps.   I also encourage you to continue having discussions about learning and your

children's goals at home.   This will greatly assist their learning at school. If you are unable to

make these meetings, please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a time to get

together.                 

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland
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Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

Class photos and individual/sibling photos have now been taken. A flyer will be sent home

in a few weeks with a 'shoot key' once the photos have been processed by Photolife, then

you will be able to order your photos online.

1st      Y6/7/8 Football Tournament at 

          Hobsonville School

3rd     Term 2 Ends @ 2:15pm

20th   Term 3 Begins @ 8:50am

24th   Massey High Talks with Year 8's, 9am

30th   STUDENT LED CONFERENCES

          School Finishes at 12:30pm

UPCOMING EVENTS

www.marinaview.school.nz

JULY

PHOTOLIFE 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES: THURSDAY 30TH JULY

We have noticed an alarming amount of cars speeding up to and over

our road crossing outside of the school, even when patrolled. Please

note the speed is 40km/hr between 8:15am - 8:50am and also between

2:55pm - 3:15pm, to keep our children & community safe. Any dangerous

drivers will be reported to our Community Constable.

SPEEDING AT ROAD CROSSING

END OF TERM 2

A reminder school finishes for Term 2 next Friday 3rd July at 2:15pm. Term 3 starts on Monday

20th July at 8:50am. I wish you all a restful break and look forward to seeing the students

reutrn well rested on Monday 20th July.

STUDENT ABSENCES

If your child will be absent

from school please ensure that

you log the absence on the

school website

www.marinaview.school.nz

using the tab at the top right

'ABSENCES' or email

office@marinaview.school.nz

before 8:50am when the roll is

taken.

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school


 

WESTLAKE GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT

Tuesday 21st July, 4pm & 6pm. No registration required to come along.

For more info visit www.westlakegirls.school.nz

 

WESTLAKE BOYS HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 30th July, 6pm in the Auditorium.

Enrolments for 2021 open on 1st July.

For more info visit www.westlake.school.nz

 

RANGITOTO COLLEGE INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 23rd July, 7pm in the Auditorium.

To register or to book an Open Day Tour visit 

www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/visit-us

 

BRAIN PLAY SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY HOLIDAY PROGRAMME

"Brain Play coding, robotics, and 3d printing classes. After-school,

weekend, and holiday courses. Holidays on sale now for $60.00 per day!

Free trials available. Ages 5+. Email us for more information

on info@brainplay.co.nz or see brainplay.co.nz."

 

 

The Munch Box

Available three days this term, Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus have been sent

home and available on school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

CHOIR & ORCHESTRA
A reminder that Mrs Sinclair's Choir and Orchestra rehearsals

are on next week as per below times:

Senior Choir  -  Wednesday Morning 8:15am

Choir badges will be given out at this rehearsal

Junior Choir   -  Thursday Morning 8:15am

Orchestra      -  Friday Morning 8:15am

Term 3 rehearsal times will be confirmed at the beginning of

Term 3.

BASKETBALL REGISTRATIONS
Basketball Registrations for terms 3 & 4 will open

online this week - please check your Hero

notifications for this and register interest using

the link that is sent out.

THANK YOU
Thank you to the Bagnell & Squire Families for your kind

donation of uniforms for our Sickbay.

Bring in all your unused technology and

all associated cables and chargers as

part of the HP Tidy Teach Kiwi

Programme.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

TIDY TECH KIWI

LUNCH ORDERS

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

The Mobile Dental Clinic will be visiting Marina View

School soon. To check if your child is enrolled with ARDS

please contact the Westgate Clinic on 832-2116.

Enrolments can also be done online via the ARDS public

website: www.ards.co.nz

Enroling Now for Term 3 - Starts 27th July 2020

Weekly programme including Rippa Rugby, Hockey, Fun

Games, Soccer, Dodgeball

Years 0-4 students

Tuesdays 3:10pm - 4:10pm, 7 weeks, $98

Use voucher code 'earlybird' when paying in full before 

27th July to save!

www.kellysports.co.nz/upper-harbour

upperharbour@kellysports.co.nz,  022 462 8890

facebook.com/KellySportsUpperHarbour

DENTAL UPDATE
NETBALL & HOCKEY FEES 
Please note netball and hockey fees are now

due. Please check your "Hero Financial Page" for

any outstanding invoices and advise Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish any

credit to be used against a particular invoice.

A reminder that you are able to claim your school donation

on your taxes. Any queries please email Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz.

DONATION CLAIM REMINDER 

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
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This year the Zone Table Tennis Tournament was not held so

instead a Year 7/8 MVS Singles Championshp was held.

Thanks to all players who took part and congratulations to

the following competitors:

Girls Singles

1st    - Sarah McMillan

2nd - Lily Samuel

3rd  - Mayling Rousselle

 

 

Our 'Imagineers' have finished the basic prototype for the

digger and asked Room 4 to "field test" the diggers. They

were very helpful and gave the boys some suggestions for

improvements. Mr Young also had a go with the diggers.

Thank you to Room 4 for your valuable feedback.

Room 3 have enjoyed learning to programme the Beebots

as part of our Digital Literacy inquiry. There has been

much excitement as we have programmed and watched

the Beebots move. The children in Room 3 can now

programme a Beebot to move around a map and stop in

specific places.

FLASH MOB
On Monday 15th June Mrs Sinclair arranged a 'Flash Mob'

dance on the front courts - the crowds soon gathered and

many children joined it picking up the moves quickly!
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TECHNOLOGY

ROOM 3 BEEBOTS
MVS  YEAR 7/8 TABLE TENNIS CHAMPS

SPORTS NEWS

Boys Singles

1st   - Seyoung Lee

2nd - Bradley Nairn

3rd  -  Jayden Tapsell / 

           Slavah Chemeris
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YEAR 6 INTERMEDIATE

TRANSITION DAY

Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View

School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

On Tuesday this week the Year Six students participated in

the Intermediate transition day. They all had a period in six

different classes doing a variety of activities including team

building, cooking, technology, Te Reo, STEM and PE. This

was to give us an opportunity to learn what the Year 7 and 8

students do at Marina View School. My favourite part of the

day was the PE with Mrs Sowter and the 'Marshmallow

Challenge' with Mrs Buckley. I am looking forward to the

opportunities, sport and extra curricular activities that you

get to do in the senior school. Thank you to all the teachers

for organising this fun day for us.

Miceala Kimber, Room 22


